
Helping local families and children 
in need is what FLD Charities 

is all about - especially at the holidays. 
That’s why we couldn’t be prouder 
to participate - for the 10th year in 

a row - in the Boynton Beach Police 
Department’s annual holiday 

toy drive. As in year’s past, our 
associates and their families 

collected dozens of toys for this 
year’s drive. Thanks BBPD 

for making the season 
bright for area kids!

HELP FOR THE 
HOLIDAYS 


